Heather Cooke
*

From: Mudit <info@emra.ie>
Sent: 23 January 2019 11:37
To: RSES

Subject: RSES - Online submission
From: Mudit

Crganisation: DodderBrook

Message Body:

Hi,

Having a Luas line to Firhouse going to Tallaght will be brilliant welcome decision. As currently in the area there is no
good public transport. As a result the traffic is very bad especially during the morning and evening peak hours.
Please consider having the Luas to Firhouse.

Many thanks.

Best,

Mudit Kapoor

This e-mail was sent from a submission form on Eastern &amp; Midland Regional Assembly {http://emra.ie}



